
April 2024

Hello Caitlin,

We hope you are enjoying the spring sunshine and longer days! With the change of
seasons, we are looking ahead to what is traditionally our busiest time at CBL.

​The Spring Sailing Schedule and peak season rates take effect on Saturday, April 13th.
The Summer Sailing Schedule will be posted in the coming weeks. Below you will find
updates related to our Peaks Island Residential Boarding Pass program. Be sure to
review these updates if you're planning to ride our ferries often this summer season.
Thank you!

Lastly, Casco Bay Lines is actively hiring for seasonal Ticket Agents and Deckhands
looking to spend the summer working on Casco Bay! If you or someone you know is
interested in applying, please visit our website.

REMINDER: Spring Schedule & Peak Season
Rates

This is a reminder that peak season rates will go into effect
on Saturday, April 13, 2024. The 2024 Spring Sailing
Schedule will also take effect on that date and is available to
view here on our website. It will also be posted in the
terminal and on the vessels.

New CBITD Board Directors Appointed

Two new Directors were appointed to the Casco Bay Island
Transit District Board of Directors in March to fill vacant
seats. Please join us in welcoming Bill Needleman to the City
of Portland seat. We are also pleased to welcome Paul
Belesca to the Chebeague Island seat. More information
about the Board of Directors can be found here on our
website.

Application Now Available for 2024 Peaks
Residential Boarding Pass

Casco Bay Lines is now accepting applications for the 2024
Peaks Island Residential Boarding Pass program.

 
Birthdays

Birthdays

Alicia Caterina
April 1st

 
Steven Ewing

April 2nd

Gary Cressey
April 30th

Anniversaries

Michael Bryand
29 years

4/14/1995

https://www.cascobaylines.com/about-us/career/
https://www.cascobaylines.com/portland-ferry-rates/passenger/
https://www.cascobaylines.com/schedules/
https://www.cascobaylines.com/about-us/board/


Applications for those wishing to renew their 2021, 2022 0r
2023 pass or for new passholders are both available here on
our website. The $10 pass will be valid beginning on May 24,
2024. It does not serve as fare for the trip, which must be
purchased separately. Additional program information is
available here on our website.

Annual Garage Cleaning Scheduled April 26

We've been notified by MHR Management that the annual
garage spring cleaning has been scheduled for the weekend
beginning Friday, April 26. This will require all Casco Bay
Parking Garage customers to vacate the garage from 7:00
PM Friday, April 26 through 5:00 PM Sunday, April 28.
Please contact customerservice@mhrmanagement.com with
any questions..

 
Nick Mavodones

46 years
4/15/1978

 
Greg Jukins

13 years
4/18/2011

 
Patrick Donovan

14 years 
4/19/2010

 
Caitlin Gildart

18 years 
4/29/2006
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